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Dear Magda Badura, 

I am pleased to notify you that your application has been selected for approval for a 

Community Emergency Preparedness Grant. I would like to take this opportunity to 

congratulate your organization. 

The Community Emergency Preparedness Grant program will help communities and 
organizations like yours purchase critical supplies and equipment or deliver training to 
improve local emergency response. The grant builds on the Provincial Emergency 
Management Strategy and Action Plan’s vision to help enhance the resiliency of local 
governments; First Nations communities; and organizations in preparing for natural 
disasters and emergencies. These prudent and targeted investments are another step 
the government is taking to ensure that communities have the resources they need to 
keep people safe when the next flood, wildland fire or severe storm impacts our 
province. 

Ministry staff will follow up shortly with your Approval Letter, which will provide additional 
details about your funding. In the meantime, if you have any questions, please send an 
email to EMOCommunityGrants@ontario.ca.   

Thank you for advancing emergency preparedness in your community. Together, we 
are ensuring that Ontario meets the absolute highest standard of emergency 
management to keep our communities safe, practiced and prepared.  

Sincerely, 

 
 
The Honourable Caroline Mulroney 
President of the Treasury Board
Minister Responsible for Emergency Management 
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